
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 If your student is taking a 

foreign language through 

Rosetta Stone, they should 

have a pair of headphones 

with a USB connection.  

 

 Make sure your child has an 

extra shirt or smock for messy 

art projects. 

 

 Book order forms are due 

today and can still be entered 

online tonight. Our class code 

is Q7QRH if you plan to order 

online.  

 

5th Grade News 

September 7th, 2016 
 

     5th through 8th graders are 

going on a field trip to Feed My 

Starving Children on Monday, 

September 26th. They will be 

packing meals for those in need 

of food. Uniforms are required, 

but students also have the 

option to buy a Feed My 

Starving Children t-shirt. More 

information can be found at 

https://www.fmsc.org. We will 

need 3-4 chaperones from the 

5th grade, so please contact me if 

you are interested in helping 

out.  

      

     The 5th graders received their 

science quizzes back yesterday. 

We will begin our unit on the 

interaction of living things this 

week.   

     In Religion, the students are 

learning about the importance 

of bible passages and how the 

Word of God is spread. We have 

also been practicing cursive in 

our handwriting prayer books. 

Students are assigned two pages 

at a time and should finish at 

home if they did not complete 

the pages in class.  

Upcoming Events   Reminders   

Upcoming tests 
and quizzes: 

 Spelling test on 

Friday in 

Language Arts 

 Social Studies test 

on Friday 

 Math quiz on 

Friday 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

Scores from the math 

quizzes were posted 

on PowerSchool last 

week.  The students 

are continuing 

chapter 1.  There is a 

quiz scheduled for 

Friday on sections 

1.3-1.5. Please be 

sure that you have 

sent Mrs. Johnson 

your e-mail 

addresskjohnson@st

viatorchicago.org    

The students must 

finish Chapter 1 

Workbook pages 

by Thursday. There will 

be a test on Friday. 

Students can 

practice online at: 

(quia.com/pages/dslawi

k/5th). 

Geo Challenge 2 will be 

next week. 

 

Spelling Lesson 2 

test is being 

returned.  Spelling 

lesson 3 is 

due tomorrow.  The 

spelling test is Friday. 

The next story to read 

and discuss is a tall-

tale, and the 

students will review 

cause and effect to 

improve 

comprehension. Also, 

they continue to 

distinguish between 

complete and simple 

subject and predicate. 1 

News from Ms. McGrath 

 

From room 305 

News from Mrs. Smith News from Mr. Slawik 
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